
February 20, 2017

The Honorable Chuck Riley
Chair, Senate Committee On General Government and Accountability
Oregon State Capitol
900 Court Street NE, Room 347
Salem, Oregon 97301

C/o sgga.exhibits@oregonlegislature.gov

By electronic transmission only

RE:  SB 481 (2017)

Dear Mr. Chair:

Please accept this letter and the attachments as my written testimony on SB 481.  The 
longer of the two attachments is identical to my previously-submitted written testimony on SB 
106 (2017).   It addresses SB 481 as well.  I would like to make it part of my testimony on SB 
481.  The shorter of the two attachments is a two-page summary of the longer submission.

I will not be attending the public hearing on the bill.   Thank you very much for 
considering this submission.

Sincerely, 

/s/

Pete Shepherd
464 East Wapato Loop
Sisters, Oregon  97759
peteshepherd5@gmail.com

Enc.: 

Previously-submitted written testimony on SB 106
Two-page summary of written testimony
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